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PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT
ACT 2005

NOTICE OF
PUBLIC ADVERTISEMENT OF
PLANNING PROPOSAL

Motice s hereby given that the Town of Port Hedland
(Town) has received a development application for
an Amendment of Approval (Extension of Time)
Workforce Accommeodation at Lot Mo. 9008 Great
Morthern Highway, Port Hedland.

Details of the proposal are available for the public
to view at the Town's Civic Centre, located on
McGregor Street, Port Hedland, and will be available
for for inspection during office hours up to and
including 4 August 2021,

Details of the proposal can also be viewed on the
Town of Port Hedland website at https:/fwww.
porthedland wa.gov.au/planning-building-and-
environment/planning/public-consultation.aspx

Submissions on the application may be lodged in
person at the Town's Civic Centre, or in writing
addressed to Development Services, Town of Port
Hedland, PO Box 41, Port Hedland WA 6721, or via
email: eplanning@porthedland wa.gov.au

Submissions may be lodged with the Town on or

before close of business 4 August 2021.
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